
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The Friends of St. Philip’s are excited to announce the Colour Run 2024 this summer! It is the biggest event of the 
year and open to all pupil age groups, parents, and siblings! The Colour Run is an event inspired by the Hindu 
festival, Holi. 

Tickets for pupils, older siblings (11+) and adults wishing to race are priced at £10 each, which includes entry to the 
race, warm up introduction, the paint powders thrown at each station and a medal. We will also be hosting a 
toddler water race for younger siblings (excluding powder) tickets for toddlers wishing to join in the water race are 
£2. Spectators can enter the event for free.  

FOST are delighted to welcome Paul at Prism this year to film our event and capture all the fun the children will be 
having on the day, this will be shared as a keepsake. 

We are hoping to be able to raise some vital funds for the school on the day too so will be having extra treats 
outside the infant playground, on the car park and by St. Philip’s Church. 

The colour run will take place on the school field, each year group will run separately to ensure everyone can run 
the course and enjoy the day as safely as possible. To book your places, simply use out NEW ONLINE BOOKING 
system. 
 

Go to https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsstphilipswestbrook/ to book tickets you can find a QR code on 
school website under ‘Friends of St Philips’ and above on this flyer. Once you have booked your tickets you will be 
emailed your ticket confirmation and online waivers to complete. Please ensure you bring your confirmation on 
your phone or device on the day, waivers for each participant must be completed no later than 5 days before the 
race to be eligible to compete. 
We do advise booking as early as possible as places are limited.  

To get the best out of the day, all racers are encouraged to wear a plain white t-shirt so the colour powder will show up 
better. Protective glasses will be provided. The colour powder is non-toxic/ non-hazardous, eco-friendly and non-flammable.  

We encourage you all to read the full details about the event and our frequently asked questions document on the Friends of 
St Philip’s page on the school website. If you have any further questions about the event email 
friends.st.philips@outlook.com 

Children must be supervised by a parent/carer at all times. FOST and St. Philip’s CE Primary School are not responsible for any 
personal items or property that are lost, stolen, stained or damaged at or during the event. Filming will happen throughout 
the day, unfortunately we cannot guarantee that your child will be featured. 
 

FRIENDS OF ST.PHILIP’S PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Race times 
Infants    12:00 pm – 1:30 pm 

• Reception    12:00pm 
• Year 1    12:20pm 
• Year 2     12:40pm 

Adult Race    1:00pm  
Toddler Race   1:15pm 

Juniors   2:00 pm – 3:30 pm 
• Year 3    2:00pm 
• Year 4    2:20pm 
• Year 5    2:40pm 
• Year 6    3:00pm 

Saturday 20th July 2024 
at St. Philip’s Primary School 

COLOUR RUN   
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